
                                     
 

          

 

 

 September 6, 2017 
 
 Long Island Cares, Inc., - The Harry Chapin Food Bank  

 

Gratefully Recognizes   
 

SELIP & STYLIANOU, LLP 
 

For The Receipt of  

 

 187 POUNDS OF DONATIONS 
 

Thank you for joining us in our mission to ensure that more Long Island children and families do not go hungry. 

In addition to distributing more than 7 million pounds of food and supplies to our 580 member agencies, Long 

Island Cares, seeks to heighten public awareness about food insecurity and provides skills training to foster self-

sufficiency among the population that benefits from our services. On behalf of all of the children and families 

served by Long Island Cares, William Gonyou, Community Event and Food Drive Manager, and I are truly 

grateful for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Paule T. Pachter, A.C.S.W., L.M.S.W. 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

Thanks for Your Support! 

 


